
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are excited that your child’s school is taking part in Sing950, a special singing event 
celebrating the Cathedral’s 950th anniversary. 

On Thursday 6th November 2025 at 1pm, children will gather in the Cathedral’s ancient Nave 
to join choral conductor Emily Barden and Master of the Choristers Charles Harrison in 
performing music that spans nine centuries of Cathedral tradition. 

In preparation, your child will enjoy a free singing workshop in school during October, helping 
them get ready to join a massed choir of over 320 children. 

Because of the large number of performers, each child may invite one parent or carer to 
attend. We would love for you to join us for this memorable celebration. 

Key Information  

• Cathedral opens: 12:30pm 

• Sing950 starts at: 1pm  

• Approximate running time:  1hr 15 minutes.  

• Seating: first-come, first-served. Children and school staff will sit in the Nave, while 
parents/carers will be seated in the side aisles and South Transept. Please note that it is 
highly likely that you will not have a direct view of your child, but you can still enjoy the 
atmosphere and the incredible sound of all the children singing together. 

To ensure tickets are shared fairly across schools, booking is password-protected and limited to 
one ticket per transaction. You will need your school’s password to book via Ticket Source. 
Chichester Cathedral event tickets from TicketSource.  

Your school’s password is: PETWORTHSING950 

To keep everyone safe and ensure the best experience for the children, the Cathedral will be 
closed to the public during the event. Entry will be limited to ticket holders only.  

We look forward to welcoming you to this very special event. 

With best wishes, 
Rosie Bradberry 
Creative Learning Manager – Chichester Cathedral 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/chichester-cathedral

